
I fully support extending Dr Doohan’s contract and I see 
no reason whatsoever why she can’t work remotely, (as 
have the County Supervisors and other key county 
personnel since the pandemic response began here 
locally).  

 
 

I have listened to every BOS meeting (for years) and each 
of Dr. Doohan's interviews and reports. I find Dr. Doohan 
to be highly competent and forthcoming with 
knowledgeable information, in her vital work to protect the 
health of this county's residents 

 
 

I urge the County Supervisors to extended Dr. Doohan's 
contract by a unanimous vote. 

 

~Kathy Wylie 

Resident, Mendocino County 5th District 

 


